Sage Hill School

March 4, 2013

Mr. Warren H. Person

Newport Harbor Sailing Foundation
720 West Bay Ave

Balboa, CA 92661

Dear Mr. Person,

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your generous grant in the amount of $2,500 for Sage
Hill School’s sailing team. This grant will be used to help defray our teams expenses for

calendar year 2013.

We are grateful for contributions that help subsidize the cost of school programs, events,
equipment and special projects. Sage Hill is fortunate to have a community of families and
friends who work in numerous ways to ensure that our students and school continue to thrive.

To recognize and express our appreciation of our donors, we publish our Annual Report each
fall. We will be pleased to list your name in this publication. If you prefer not to be listed,
please feel free to contact Margaret Calhoun in my office (949) 219-1340.

On behalf of entire community, thank you again for your generous support of Sage Hill
School.

Sincerely,

Sz

Shoshana Gramme
Director of Development

Please retain this receipt for income tax purposes. Thank you for your donation in the amount of
$2,500, check# 6836, dated January 31, 2013. No goods or services were exchanged for this gift.
Sage Hill School Federal Non-profit ID #33-0729698.
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